
FROM THE NEWSROOM

www.sfbar.org/newsroom

BASF Board Issues Letter of Support in Regards to Proposed 
Amendments to Canon 2C by the Supreme Court Advisory 
Committee on the Code of Judicial Ethics

March 20, 2014 – San Francisco – The Board of Directors of The Bar Association of San Francisco issued the following 
letter in support of the proposed amendments to Canon 2C by the Supreme Court Advisory Committee on the Code of 
Judicial Ethics.

The letter specifically states, “The proposed amendments to Canon 2C reaffirm the judiciary’s commitment to fairness, 
impartiality, the dignity of the court, and the respectful treatment of all who appear before it.  No judge should be 
permitted to participate as a member of a branch or chapter of any organization that invidiously discriminates on the basis 
of sexual orientation.”

###

The Bar Association of San Francisco (BASF) is a nonprofit voluntary membership organization of over 8,000 attorneys, 
law students and legal professionals in the Bay Area. Founded in 1872, BASF is one of the largest and most dynamic 
metropolitan bar associations in the U.S., with a long and distinguished record of community action, public service and 
service to the legal profession.


